

ELIZABETH TOWNSHIP SPORTSMEN'S ASSOCIATION 1501 NICHOLS HILL RD ELIZABETH, PA. 15037

CLUBHOUSE 412-751-4401 *** www.myetsa.com



Dear Members and Friends,

This year with Covid 19, it's been hard for a lot of us. Without our pig roast and now possibly our gun bash, it's hard to keep the club going and help others. One group that we support that has fallen on hard times is our Local VFW in Blaine Hill – Elizabeth Township. They can't have any fundraisers to pay the bills let alone just keep things going. These are the heroes that gave us our freedoms and service to our country. When they were done with their tours and came home, they continued to help and provide service to our communities.

We are asking our community to help. We are donating a gun for a ticket and Squibb It Printing is donating the ticket for them. It will be a \$1.00 ticket that will bring in \$1,000.00 to our VFW. If you can help, we are setting a goal of \$3,000.00 to give to them. Any amount of donation you can afford would be appreciated. You have always been there for us but this year we are asking you to support them.

Thank you,

Frank G. Tekavec

President, ETSA

You can make the check out to VFW Post 7632

Mail to Elizabeth Township Sportsmen

1501 Nichols Hill Road

Elizabeth, PA 15037

Hi Folks, During this time of China virus a lot strain has been put on all of us. Our community has always been strongest when we help each other. Our VFW / American Legion in Blaine Hill has been there for us since 1946. Their members fought for us to preserve our freedom. After returning home they continued serving us in the community. Very year they host the Memorial Day parade and festivities in the Borough. It is well attended and the pride of the community. They spearheaded the Military Banner program honoring all those who have served with those colorful commemorative banners displayed on the telephone poles throughout the community. Their Honor Guard performs at the funerals of our fallen heroes and at community groups like our fire departments and sportsmen associations. But in this difficult period they have also fallen on hard times unable to hold their traditional fundraising dinners. They are desperately short on funds. The Elizabeth Township Sportsmen's Association has graciously agreed to offer a raffle and take donations to help them. I encourage you to help this truly patriotic serving group raise a few dollars to continue their service. Please buy a few tickets or donate if you can. They were their when we needed them. Let's be there when they need us. That's the community I know and love. God Bless you all.

Rick and Yong Saccone

E.T.S.A. Proudly supports













Fighting Heart Disease and Stroke

VFW. Banner Program











